MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF MEDICINE TAKES DISCIPLINARY ACTION

WAKEFIELD:  At its meeting on September 26, 2024, the Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine took disciplinary action against the medical license of Jorge Zamora-Quezada, M.D.
[bookmark: _Hlk139968358]In a Final Decision & Order, the Board revoked Dr. Jorge Zamora-Quezada’s right to renew his medical license after it found that Dr. Jorge Zamora-Quezada had been convicted of multiple criminal charges including Health Care Fraud, and had been disciplined by the Texas and Arizona Medical Boards for reasons substantially similar to those for which Massachusetts could impose discipline, to wit, failing to document his examinations of various patients, ordering clinically unnecessary, excessive tests and treatments for patients, and failing to disclose his discipline and civil verdicts on his Massachusetts license renewal applications. Dr. Zamora-Quezada, a board-certified internist, had been licensed in Massachusetts from June 3, 1987 until his license was summarily suspended on June 14, 2018. He last practiced medicine in Texas.
The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine licenses more than 40,000 physicians, osteopaths and acupuncturists.  The Board was created in 1894 to protect the public health and safety by setting standards for the practice of medicine and ensuring that doctors who practice in the Commonwealth are appropriately qualified and competent. The Board investigates complaints and determines sanctions. More information is available at www.mass.gov/massmedboard, or you may contact the Board at borimmediamassmail.state.ma.us.  

